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Abstract 
The AEGIS (Alabama Experiment for Galactic-ray In-situ Shielding) is a 6U CubeSat proposed by 
the Alabama Space Grant Consortium for launch as a secondary payload aboard the Artemis II 
mission in 2022.  The spacecraft mission is to measure the effectiveness of lunar regolith as a 
shielding material against cosmic radiation.  AEGIS is a collaborative endeavor of the seven 
member universities of the ASGC, including UAH, Auburn, USA, Alabama, Tuskegee, Alabama 
A&M, and UAB. 
 
 

Biographical Sketch 
UAH Alumnus (1988) Dr. L. Dale Thomas joined ISEEM in Fall 2015 as a full professor and was 
Board-appointed as the Eminent Scholar in Systems Engineering. Within a year, he established 
the UAH Complex Systems Integration Laboratory (CSIL), UAH's advanced systems engineering 
research facility focusing on Model-Based Systems Engineering. Among several projects, the lab 
is assisting the NASA Marshall Space Flight Center (MSFC) with cube satellites to be deployed 
during the first Space Launch System in 2019. In July 2017, he was appointed as the Deputy 
Director of the UAH Propulsion Research Center (PRC). In that role, he leads the Propulsion 
Systems Engineering research team and engages in strategic planning activities. 
In July 2017, Dr. Thomas was appointed Director of the Alabama Space Grant Consortium, the 
congress-created body that implements a portfolio of programs in research, education and public 
service projects in science and engineering. Dr. Thomas' core objective in assuming the role is to 
strengthen ties between academic researchers and industry. 

 

There will be guided tours of our Johnson Research Center Laboratories following the luncheon.
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